Caribbean Cove Association Inc. 2025 Summer Newsletter

- Reminder Email Gloria Reed our Property Manager at greed@ameritech.com with any questions or problems. Please put Caribbean Cove and unit number in the subject line.
- The BOD must approve before the unit owner purchases any trees/bushes. The
 unit owner is responsible for any trees/bushes they plant and any problems the
 roots from these trees/bushes may cause.
- Please remember to check the Bulletin Board that is located by mailboxes for community updates.
- There are plans to replace the Cabana roof. The dates will be posted on the Bulletin Board and give specific dates when the Pool will be closed. More information will follow.
- When leaving the pool please make sure the pool umbrella is down and gate is locked.
- Since our community is so small please be considerate of your neighbors especially regarding loud noise before 8 am and after 10 pm.
- Bulk item pick-up is on Friday. The number to call is 727-587-6760 prior to pick up day.
- The board urges everyone to sign up for email updates. You can send your email address to Gloria Reed. Thank you.

Board of Directors

Ivy Danforth – President

Dena Kurtz – Vice President

Janet Zelahy -Secretary/Treasurer